CITY OF CUPERTINO
NOTICE OF STUDY SESSION ON GENERAL PLAN AMENDMENT
GPA-2015-01

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Cupertino City Council will hold a study session on the
matter described below. The public is encouraged to attend and speak. The study session will be held on
May 11, 2015, at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chamber of Cupertino Community Hall, 10350 Torre Avenue.
The study session will be on the following application:

1. Application No.(s) GPA-2015-01
Applicant: City of Cupertino
Location: Citywide

This is a study session on the General Plan Land Use Element and Development Allocation. These issues
involve properties Citywide.

On December 4, 2014, the City Council adopted an amended General Plan called “Community Vision
2040” (GPA-2013-01), but did not adopt proposed changes to these areas of the General Plan, pending
additional community input on these topics.

Environmental Recommendation: None needed. Environment Impact Report certified December
4, 2014 analyzed the proposed changes.

All environmental documents for the described applications are available for public review at the
Cupertino Community Development Department, 10300 Torre Avenue, Cupertino, California, 95014 and
online at www.cupertinogpa.org.
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